
                

 

Ref No. IPSCR/M&S/2024-25/031                                                             Date: 22/05/2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Jai Hind! 

 

With immense pleasure we appreciate your ward's suggestions as part of 
the School Dress Designing Committee and on 24th May 2024 he/she 
has been invited to Indirapuram Public School, Indirapuram to be part 
of a meeting that will discuss the further proceedings of the Committee.  

 

The members of the Committee will start from school at 10:15 am, after 

the exam. After the meeting bus users will be dropped off at their stop. 
For non-bus users, dropping point will be the School. 

 

Note:- The meeting is expected to get over within School hours, in case of delay 

information will be given. 

 

 

With Regards 

 

                                                                                                                                    
Mrs. Renu Sharma                                                   Ms. Parul Singh  
Principal (IPS-CR)                                                    Head Mistress  
Assistant Director – School Systems (IGS)               (Middle & Secondary Stage) 
 


